27 November, 2009

Rob Rung

Contract/ Grants Officer

Water Quality Planning Bureau

Dept. of Environmental Quality

1520 E. Sixth Ave.

P.O. Box 200901

Helena, MT  59620-0901

Dear Rob:

The Clark Fork Coalition is pleased to submit this letter of support for the Watershed Restoration Coalition’s (WRC) 319 grant proposal: “Upper Clark Fork Tributary Restoration.”  We will work closely as a partner to WRC on various tasks within the project scope, including tributary assessment, project effectiveness monitoring, outreach and education and project management. 

Will McDowell, the Coalition’s Stream Restoration Director, will be involved in technical and management aspects of the project, and Bryce Andrews, our Ranchlands Program Manager based at Dry Cottonwood Ranch in Deer Lodge, will be involved in supporting the outreach and education tasks.

Please know that this project is a high priority for the Clark Fork Coalition and we are committed to doing everything necessary to assure its success.

Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.

Sincerely,

Will McDowell

Stream Restoration Director

Clark Fork Coalition

Box 7593

Missoula, MT  59807

406-542-0539 x5

406-396-7716 cell

cc:  Renee Myers, WRC;  Karen Knudsen, Executive Director, CFC

